June’s Newsletter Information.
PGC Range Report:
Here is a list of the work done by the city since January.
1. Worked on the berms at the action pistol range.

2. Replace the rams at the all-purpose and silhouette ranges.
Repaired the other metal targets and replacing the celotex on the target boards.

3. Made a road along the back fence to make repairing the fence easier.
The last repairs seem to be holding.

4. The new cleanup crew is doing a better job on Thursdays.

5. The covered pistol range will be available for conceal instructional classes.
At this time if you get a permit it is for the whole covered range.
There are 3 bays and each bay will be permitted separately.

Range Goals for 2018:

* Maintain the berms at all the ranges

* Put up steel targets at the 1000 and 600 yds.

*Put railroad ties in front of the rails at the Silhouette range

*Maintain the berms in back and front of the target boards

*Finish paving the road at the Silhouette range and repairing the rest of the road
*Safety and Procedure signs at all the ranges

*Repaint the shooting benches and platform. Replace the carpet on the rifle rests.
*Put in additional shooting benches at the Silhouette range

*Put crusher fine in front of the sidewalk at the silhouette range.

*Finish repairing the cattle guard

*Clean up glass and shotgun shells

*QOther repairs and maintenance as needed

June Workday, Thursday 14:

We will be cleaning up the area around the trash bin to the connex boxes. We
will start at 8:00 and work till 10:00 am due to the heat. If you would like to help this project
please call 644-1579 or e-mail rteach25@comcast.net so Cindy can be sure to open the gate.

Thanks again to all the PGC members that helped last year.
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Sign Project: “Special Thanks” goes out to Bill Parshall, Steve Mallory, and Dr. Tom Smith for
putting up the “Please Clean up” Sign on the back of the entrance sign. Bill also
helped with the lettering. This was not an easy project. Your help was greatly appreciated.

We have some great volunteers, and can always use more help, so if you would like to
provide additional support for projects please call 644-1579 or e-mail rteach25@comcast.net.
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